DeKalb County
Public Works

AL . ..
=~ 2 T Transportation Division
1950 W. Exchange Place, 4" Floor

Tucker, Georgia 30084
Phone: 770-492-5206 - Fax: 770-492-5201

August 28, 2018

..Tf’
TO: Talisa Clark C
Chief Procurement Officer
Purchasing and Contracting

THRU: Ted Rhinehart, Deputy COOfInfrastructu/reM

SUBJECT: Lithonia Industrial Boulevard Extension, Phase III — PIO006889
E. R. Snell Contractor, Inc. — Time Extension
Contract No. 1059161

Original Contract Term and Dollar Amount: December 31, 2018; $6,080,104.65

Previous Extension of the Term: None

Previous Changes to the Dollar Amount: None

Current Cumulative Contract Term and Dollar Amount: December 31, 2018;
$6,080,104.65

Proposed Cumulative Contract Term and Dollar Amount: February 28, 2019; $6,080,104.65

Detailed Description of Requested Changes:
The proposed change is to extend the contract term to February 28, 2019. No change in

contract amount is proposed.

Justification for the Proposed Changes and an Explanation of why the County should not
consider a Competitive Bid:

Redesign of part of the new water line included in the construction contract resulted in a
period of inactivity by the contractor. The resulting changes will not increase the overall amount
of the contract.

Please direct any questions on this matter to me at 770-492-5223.
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David W. Pelton
Deputy Director Public Works

Transportation Division
DWP



